
 

 

 

Tigers: Freddie! 

Pandas: Sierra! 

Hedgehogs: Bertie! 

Squirrels: Sofia! 

Owls: Ella! 

Koalas: Frankie! 

Lions: Teddi! 

Flamingos: Evie! 

 Newsletter Friday 1st March 2024 

Behaviour – Traffic Lights 

At the Academy, we use a traffic light system to warn children if their behaviour is not of the 

acceptable standard. The aim is for the children to stay in green. For children to display 

green behaviour; they would be demonstrating our 3 Woodhouse Ways: Be Responsible, Be 

Respectful: Be Safe. The totals below show many children have achieved this each week. 

This week 223 out of 223 children have achieved this. 

 

  Well done! 

Tigers Pandas Hedgehogs Squirrels Owls Koalas Flamingos Lions 

25/25 22/22 30/30 32/32 27/27 27/27 33/33 23/25 

 

Attendance and Lates 

     Whole School:  

93.7% 

Our attendance target for this year is 97% 

Year to date is 92.9% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y3: Owls: 94.07% 3 lates 

Y4: Koalas: 90.37% 1 lates 

Y5: Flamingos: 95.81% 3 lates 

Y6: Lions: 94.40% 3 lates 

 

Stars of 

the week 

Parents tell us that sometimes they regret keeping their children 

home from school when they are unwell. They phone school and 

cancel work for the day but a child who appears desperately 

unwell at 8:00am can be dancing around the living room by 

10:30am. You know yourself; you often feel worse when you have 

just woken up. For this reason, we are copying some other Delta 

schools and introducing a second phone-call home at 11am for 

children who are off school, to see if they might be able to come 

back to school for the afternoon session. The pace of the 

curriculum is fast and we want to give every child in our school 

every opportunity to keep up with their peers in class.  

Each half term school has the attendance train           . It works its 
way through school picking up pupils who have had 100% 

attendance for the previous half term. I’m so pleased        to say it 
picked up an amazing 76 pupils! The pupils get to have a boogie 

around school, a sticker and a prize from the trolley. 

e it clear 
that we can’t wait to see who is on the train next half term. I’m 

have set the challenge to see which class can put the most pupils 
on the train. At the moment year 1 are winning with 17! 

 

Wed 6th March – Y2 trip to Conisbrough Castle 

Thurs 7th March – World Book Day 

Thurs 7th March – Mothers Day Event – KS2 2pm 

Fri 8th March – Mother’s Day event for Nursery – 9am 

Fri 8th March – Mother’s Day Event – KS1 2pm 

Tues 12th March – Spelling Bee Hill House 6.30pm 

Fri 15th March – KS1 Football Festival Keepmoat 2pm 

Mon 18th March – Little Cities FS1/FS2 Careers play 

Tues 19th March – Concertinees performance FS/KS1 

Wed 20th March – Y6 trip to Crucial Crew 

Wed 20th March – Y1 Parents assembly 2.30pm 

Fri 22nd March – Y3 trip to Coal Mining Museum 

Thurs 28th March – Y3/Y4 Easter Show 9.30am 

Thurs 28th March – Break up for Easter 

Fri 26th April- Cbeebies Star visit 

Thurs 9th May- Class photos 

 

FS1: Tigers: 90.36% 0 late 

FS2: Pandas: 93.18% 2 late 

 Y1: Hedgehogs: 96% 0 lates 

Y2: Squirrels: 91.61% 9 lates 

6%  1 late 
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Last week in nursery we 

have been learning about 

Jaspers Beanstalk! We 

have been reading the 

book, using blocks to build 

beanstalks, and finding 

worms outside. 
Tigers - FS1 

 

We are all learning 

about seasons and the 

weather this half term! 

Year 1 have made some 

beautiful season wheels 

this week. 

Hedgehogs - Year 1 

 

 

Year 4 had a lovely visit 

from our caretaker Mr 

Kirwan! As part of our 

career’s education, Mr 

Kirwan talked about his 

job and his experiences. 

The pupils were eager 

listeners and asked some 

great questions! 

Koalas - Year 4 

Oliver wanted to show 

me his impressive 

artwork in after school 

club. I was genuinely 

wowed! Such good 

pencil, skill & control. I 

think we have a little 

artist on our hands. 

Owls - Year 3 

 

Last week we have 

been learning all 

about gears. We have 

been learning all 
about gear ratios. 

Flamingos – Year 5 
 

Year 6 Lion          class are continuing to 
read The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas 

by John Boyne. Last week we 
investigated other characters 

relationships with father. Tom looked 
at Maria the maid and how father had 

helped her - this showed a more 
caring and softer size. Amazingly, 

John Boyne responded to Tom. I’m so 
impressed when famous authors 

comment and respond to our pupils. 
Well done. 

Lions - Year 6 

Super well done to Y2 who 

tried hard last week in their 

class assembly. They were 

excited to share all their 

hard work with their adults 

and Y1 and Y4. Thank you to 

all that came and made it 

memorable for the children.  

Squirrels - Year 2 

 

 

Last week in our music lesson, 

we enjoyed listening to “Lovely 

Day”. We all tried to find the 

pulse by clapping, tapping, or 

clicking! Raven then performed 

a beautiful rendition of “The 

Wheels on the Bus” which we 

all joined in with.  

Pandas - FS2 


